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Dear Committee Members, 

The Dash -3 Amendment fully addresses the concerns about the relationship 

between the Insurance Industry, policy holders and the new regulations regarding 

Wildfire. These proposed laws will protect the public and provide the insurance 

industry better communications with policy holders. This bill has my full support and I 

urge you to pass the bill as submitted. 


